
 

 

August 22, 2013 

  

Dear OneClickdigital customer, 

I want to take this opportunity to remind you of the OneClickdigital upgrade taking place this weekend, 

starting Saturday, August 24 at 6:00 AM EDT and ending Monday, August 26 at 8:00 AM EDT. During this 

time, your library’s OneClickdigital service will be unavailable, and your patrons will not have access to 

your collections. Once OneClickdigital returns to service, all patron-specific holds and checkout periods 

will still be in place. 

As mentioned in previous announcements, the reason for this scheduled maintenance is to make the 

system compatible with eBooks. We are pleased to announce that when your library’s OneClickdigital 

service reactivates on Monday, your library and all your patrons will have FREE eBooks available for 

immediate checkout. This Starter Collection will consist of classic titles available with unlimited 

simultaneous access, so patrons can begin experiencing OneClickdigital eBooks without any holds or 

waiting lists.  

 

These titles are just the beginning of the eBook collection that will become available for your library. 

Once OneClickdigital returns to service, more than 40,000 titles will become available for individual 

purchase through your administrative portal. Any eBooks you purchase will automatically be added to 

your current OneClickdigital platform and will be indicated with a small eBook icon when searching. 

Other than the title’s purchase price, there are no additional fees associated with the introduction of 

eBooks to your current service. 

 

Jeff Metz 

OneClickdigital Product Manager 

jmetz@recordedbooks.com  
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